
Training Course with ADHDWise
Following the October sessions run by ADHDWISE there will be an 

opportunity to book for a further six week course.

The course will be run on the following dates from 9.30am-12pm with a 20 
minute break and will be run virtually:

 Sunday 8 November
 Sunday 15 November
 Sunday 22 November
 Sunday 29 November
 Sunday 6 December
 Sunday 13 December

This is the first time BBPCF has arranged training during the weekend and 
we realise that it may not suit everyone. However, feedback from the 
trainer is that it has worked well in other areas & we want to make this 

opportunity available to as many families as possible. 

We are expecting a high demand for this training. Places will be offered on 
a first come first served basis and you will need to commit to being able to 
attend all sessions. Please email communications@bbpcf.org.uk to book 

your place 


